
� � � � �� � � � 	 
 � � � � 
 �

Rochester 
Americans 

Booster Club 

May 2011 Issue 34 

Upcoming Events 

May 19 - General Meeting 
at Sports Center at MCC. 
Note Date Change Third 
Thursday. 

June 16 - June/July     
General Meeting at Sports 
Center at MCC.  

July 30 - Booster Club 
Picnic at Webster Park 
Lakeview Shelter #2 

Aug 1 - Start of          
Membership   Renewal for 
2011-12 season. 

Sept 9-11 - AAHLBC 
Convention in Hershey Pa. 
hosted by the Hershey 
Bears. 

May Birthdays  
5/2 Penny Fogg 
5/3 Zachery Rauen 
5/5 Cheryl Weaver 
5/6 Harold Smith 
5/7 Rory O’Connor 
5/14 Karen Schutt 
5/21 Karen Jackson 
5/24 James Torkington 
5/25 Eric Loya 
5/27 Bert Garman 
5/28 Michael Davis 
5/29 Allen Hudson 
5/31 Betty Grasta 

Vice President’s Report - Mark Polizzi 
Hello I would like to thank everyone who worked at 
the games. I really appreciate everyone’s hard work! 
See you all next season. If you know anyone who 
would like to work the games next season please let 
me know. Thanks again everyone! Also if anyone 
has any ideas please contact me.  Let Go Amerks! 
Support your Amerks and the booster club. 
As always if you have any questions I can be reached at either by phone 
at 585-469-1699 or email - map13@frontiernet.net  

President’s Report - Virginia Paddock 
Well the season is over. It was a great year even though we 
didn’t make the playoffs. 

Our Scrapbook Project for the players went very well. 
They were surprised and pleased. 

There was a good turn out for the Euchre Tournament. 

We are looking into getting Tax Exempt Status (501-C-3). We have 
most of the information. We hope to have more information on this 
over the summer. 

I want to thank all the officers for all their hard work as well as the 
members who have pitched in and worked. I hope everyone has a good 
summer. 
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Sunshine Committee—Jaime Decker 
 
A Get Well Card was sent to Ardi Wazelle. 
A Sympathy Card was sent to Mark Polizzi on the death of his Uncle. 
 
If anyone knows of any sickness, deaths, births or weddings please let 
me know. 
You can call me at home at 585-315-3308 or you can e-mail me at 
(jschaeffer04@yahoo.com) 

TRANSPORTATION: ANN PADDOCK   

The Wilkes-Barre /Scranton trip was great. We had 30 people on the 
bus. We saw a great game even though we lost in overtime. The    
Penguins Booster Club hosted us to a great meal at Georgetown Deli 
with 1100 different kinds of beers. We received a Sidney Crosby Bob-
ble head and a Penguins blanket. 
 
The 47th Annual AAHLBC Convention will be held at the Sheraton Harrisburg Hershey 
Hotel in Harrisburg, Pennsylvania on September 9 -11, 2011 hosted by the Hershey 
Bears Booster Club. 
 
Final payment is due by June 16, 2011 at the General meeting at Sports Centre of MMC. 
See Ann Paddock for final payment. 
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Exec Foundation - Mary Dibble 

A monetary donation was given to the Arthritis Foundation Upstate New York Chapter to help 
raise funds for research and to support local health and fitness programs. This organization 
was very helpful in selling raffle tickets for our booster club at the Amerks game on April 8. 

A monetary donation was given to the Arc Foundation of Monroe to support their various  
programs and services for individuals with developmental disabilities. 

A monetary donation was given to Honor Flight Rochester, Inc. to support their services of 
flying World War II veterans to Washington, D.C. to visit their memorial and other            
well-known memorials and monuments in the area. 
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Entertainment -Sandy Clement 
Have friends or family that are interested in joining the Booster Club? This is your 
opportunity to show them what we are all about! 
 

SAVE THE DATE:   Our Annual Amerks Booster Club  
Picnic will take place on July 30th starting at 1:00 PM at the 
Lakeview Shelter#2 at Webster Park. Please bring family 
and friends. Hots (red & white) plus hamburgers and all the 
condiments will be provided by the Booster Club. It will be 
Potluck so bring your favorite picnic dish or dessert and 
your beverage. 
 
Please RSVP to Sandy Clement at 247-6155 or sjwills@frontiernet.net by July 25th 
with the number of people attending and the dish or dishes that you are bringing. 

 
We had such a good time last year that we decided to return to Webster Park and the 
same shelter. So please put this on your calendar and join us 



WAYS AND MEANS—Karen Hutchinson  
I can’t believe hockey is over for the season. 
The Club continues to sell “Enjoy the City” books for $20.00 and Lottery calendars 

(2011) for $20.00. Many “Enjoy the City” books have been sold , but a few remain. If you 
would like to purchase Lottery Calendars and want a special number please let myself, 
Sherry or Mike Petta or Virginia Paddock know and we will pull it out for you. We are 
still selling Flavor Coffee packets are $1.00 each as before and we still have a few packets 
left over from last sale. Please let me or anyone on the board know if you are interested in  
anything above and we can get them to you. 

Please let me know if anyone has any thoughts of what they would like to see us do/
sell for the upcoming hockey season and I will see what I can do. 

You can e-mail me at kahutch64@yahoo.com. 
We need to start thinking of ideas on how to raise money for the convention that will 

be in Rochester in 2015. 
At this time I would like to thank everyone who has help me this 2010-11 season. Sell-

ing item working at the games. I would like to send a BIG thank you to Virginia and Ann 
Paddock and my assistants Sherry and Mike Petta without you I couldn’t get through the 
hockey season. 

Charities - Norine Borelli 
The Amerks Booster Clubs annual Euchre Tournament will be held on Saturday April 9th 
at the Hidden Valley Club House on Pixley Road. 

We had 52 players. I saw some new faces as well as many familiar 
faces. Hope everyone had fun, I know that I did. Usually I don't get 
to play myself but, we were short 1 player so I was "forced" into 
playing. Our top winners were Beverly McCarthy, first place and 
Greg Gay & Dave Sturm tied for second and third place. The     
winner of the 50/50 was Carol Cachion. There was a Chinese     
auction which helped our donation to the charity. 

This years charity was NEADS. This is an organization that provides trained dogs for the 
deaf and disabled. We had a great time and was all for a great cause. The amount collected 
for NEADS is approximately $700.00. 

I would like to thank Ann & Virginia Paddock, Kathy Borrelli, Mike & Sherry Petta, 
Donna Voelkl and of course Dave Sturm for all their help.  I couldn't have done it without 
you! 
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Euchre Tournament 2011 Pictures by Dave Sturm 

Beverly McCarthy 
1st place 

Greg Gay 
2nd place 

Dave Sturm 
2nd place tie 

Dan Schroeder 
Golf Package 

Carol Cachion 
50/50 Winner Belinda Pratt 

Candy Basket 

Marc Compitello 
Amerks Package 

Matt Bryant 
Rochester Sports Package 

Beverly McCarthy 
Restaurant Package 



���������	
�����
��	�������	����	������	�	�
��	���
 �����	
We have Polo shirts with SHOOTING STAR LOGO in short sleeves and a little more for long 
sleeves. Cost of shirts range from $20.00 -$27.00 depending on sleeve length, size and color. 
We have the Rochester Americans Booster Club LOGO. Cost of shirts range from $24.00 -
$32.00 depending on sleeve length, size and color. The addition of Jacket’s in three (3) 
weights Light , Quilt and 3 Seasons are available. The prices range from $38.00 to $54.00 
depending on sizes and weight of jacket. 
Need orders of at least 5 items to cover the shipping cost of $15.00 or add to price. 
Send completed form with your check, no cash, to: Gary Schaeffer 32 Green Clover Dr.,   
Henrietta, NY 14467, check or cash accepted at meetings, events or at the Booster Club table. 
Orders accepted anytime. For special orders or questions please call me or send an email. 
 
Please note :  At the start of next season the Month of October will be the time to place your 
orders. Next time for ordering will be in February. All prices are subject to change for next 
season. 
 
I like to say thank you to “Design It” making our Booster Club Shirts and Jacket available. 
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Membership Communications - Gary Schaeffer 
The Rochester Americans Hockey team is finished for the season. 

Regular Membership renewal will start August 1, 2011 for the 2011-2012 season. 
We have 196 new or renewed members which includes Regular members, Lifetime 
members and Charter members. Let’s increase our numbers so we can support our 
youth Hockey, Charities and Booster Club Team. 

When filling out the form remember to give us your e-mail address so we can     
reduce the cost of printing and mailing the newsletter. “GO GREEN!” If you don’t 
have a computer to get your email you can help by picking up the newsletter the last 
weekend of a home games during the season to save on postage. More information to 
follow as to where to pick up newsletter. Please communicate any special needs so we 
can better serve you. 

The next step is volunteer, keeps the club rolling for anyone interested in helping 
with the clubs activities. Come and join in the fun with meeting new people and going 
new places. 

Remember the Booster Club renewal allows you to receive the newsletter and join 
in the events with membership prices. Sign up don’t let your membership expire. 



Position Name E-Mail  Phone Assistants  

President Virginia Paddock vpaddock@rochester.rr.com    

Vice President Mark Polizzi map13@frontiernet.net    

Secretary Joanne Dries     

Treasurer Eleanor Hernandez     

Member Communica-
tions/ Newsletter 

Gary Schaeffer amerksfan273@aol.com 
amerks9usa@yahoo.com 

 Mark Toombs 
 

 
 

Ways & Means/ Lottery Karen Hutchinson kahutch64@yahoo.com  Mike Petta Sherry Petta 

Transportation Ann Paddock vpaddock@rochester.rr.com  Donna Voelkl  

Entertainment Sandy Clement sjwills@frontiernet.net  Jim Clement 
Jan Fernandez 

jc18hvr@frontiernet.net 

Exec Foundation Mary Dibble   Donna Adams Mike Nolan 

Parliamentarian Kristie Holowka     

Historian Dave Sturm handpass8@aol.com    

Sunshine Committee Jaime Decker jschaeffer04@yahoo.com  Ella Schaeffer ehs43usa@yahoo.com 

Charities Norine Borrelli houlder2@rochester.rr.com  Deb Feely  

Player Incentive Award 
Active Member Award 

Jeff Holowka 
vacant 

    

Sergeant @ Arms Jen Schuber     

Web-site William Flynn Amerksboosterclub.com    

Signs Betty Grasta digger@rochester.rr.com    

Hall of Fame Mary Dibble     
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Lottery Calendars - Mike Petta 
 

· Lottery calendars are membership numbers limited to 1000 Tickets (000-999) and are 
good for the whole year, January 1st to December 31st. The winners are based on the New 
York State Evening Drawing only. Tickets are selling for $20.00 with a chance to win 
$25.00, if the actual number is drawn and $5.00 if the number above or below the actual 
number comes up. Don’t forget ticket sellers receive $5.00 on actual number drawn. 

· We have the 2011 Lottery calendars on sale in for $20.00, so if you know of a number 
that you would like please let myself, Sherry Petta, or Virginia Paddock know and we will 
pull them out for you. 

·  This is one of the Booster Clubs fundraisers during the year, so let’s spread the word 
around for people to purchase tickets for a chance to win prizes every day for the whole 
year. Our goal is 175 numbers sold, 143 numbers sold for 2011. You can even help by 
getting numbers for them, remember $5.00 for seller. of the new year of 2011.. To get 
tickets (specific lucky numbers) please phone or see Mike and Sherry Petta or Karen    
Hutchinson at any meeting or home game at the booster club table. 

· Hope everyone has a good summer and see you all at convention in September. 



The Rochester Americ ans Booster Club  is in  its 45th Year.  Your   involvement in the Club helps to p rovide dona tions to Charities and  Youth Hockey in the Rochester a rea .  Join friends or make new friends on Booster Club  Trips. Monthly Meetings and  other Events p lanned  throughout the year. Get Involved  - Support our Team! 

Roc hester Americ ans 

Booster Club 

Next Meeting: May 19, 2011 - Sports Center at MCC, 7:00 PM 

P.O. Box 26454 
Rochester, NY   14626-0454 

Web-Site: 
www.amerksboosterclub.com 

E-mail: 
amerksfan273@aol.com 

God Bless America 
Support our Troops! 

Membership Communications - Gary Schaeffer 
 

Send an application form (off web site or ask any board member) with your check to ROCHESTER 
AMERICAN BOOSTER CLUB, P.O. BOX 26454, ROCHESTER, N Y 14626. Please make all checks 
payable to: Rochester Americans Booster Club. 

Articles for the June/July newsletter are due by June 18.  

The June/July newsletter will be sent hard copy thru the mail, if you are not receiving it by e-mail. 

Remember to GO GREEN and receive the newsletter by E_MAIL or receive at the Game to save 
postage. Only a small amount of people picked up their newsletter this season, so next year you can 
pick-up at my seat between the 1st and 2nd period, more information to follow. If you find you are     
receiving both e-mail and hard copy please advise me so I can correct at 
amerksfan273@aol.com. 

Remember membership ended for the Booster Club 
April 10 for the year 2010-11. 

***Don’t forget to drop off any used printer          
cartridges for the “Staples Rewards” to earn credit 
towards printing of the newsletter. 

Thank you to the people who donated the used      
cartridges to the Booster Club. 
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